
Board Report  
Third Trimester 2012 

Lincoln Savage Middle School 
 

1. Our Spring Conferences went well.  We had one day (May3) and it was well attended.  A special 
thanks to the ladies in the office at LSMS for calling so many people and scheduling parents to 
see the teachers. 

2. We hosted a Parent Information Night at LSMS on June 4, 2012 @ 6:00.  We had 125 people 
here and we went over and discussed the secondary  schools Power Point Presentation.  We 
were very happy with the attendance and the night was very informative. 

3. Our Moving Up Ceremony will be on June 11, 2012 @ 6:00pm.  We look to be sending about 150 
students on to HVHS for the 2012-13 school year. 

4. The Battle of the Books competition could not have gone better for Lincoln Savage Middle 
School.  We sent 3 teams to the competition this year.  Our coaches were Constance Marr and 
Joy Murray.  At the end of the day LSMS finished FIRST, SECOND and THIRD.  This is not a typo.  
Lincolns Savage Middle School swept the event this year.  Excellent job team and thank you 
coaches for all your hard work. 

5. We had another highly successful track season.  We were well represented this year at the 
district meet and had several athletes in the finals for throwing events, sprints and long 
distance.  Thank you coaches for all of your hard work. 

6. We were very pleased with our preliminary OAKS data.  We had students and staff work very 
hard this year.  Below is our copy of LSMS *unofficial* results. 

 
Reading                6th           7th           8th  
Oregon                 66           75           68  
TRSD                      70           79           78  
LSMS                     75           76           78  
   
Math                     6th           7th           8th  
Oregon                 60           63           66  
TRSD                      62           63           72  
LSMS                     63           57           71  
   
Science                                                 8th  
Oregon                                                 67  
TRSD                                                      79  
LSMS                                                     80  

7. Thank you to staff and parents for helping with end of the year activities.  
a. 6th grade:  Oregon Caves and Siskiyou Field Institute 
b. 7th grade:  Immigrant Lake 
c. 8th grade:  Movie and Caveman Pool 

8. We enjoyed another successful Mustang Round-Up.  I would like to send a special thank you to 
Chris Pendleton for helping HVHS organize the entire day.  It went very well and his leadership 
and willingness to help was greatly appreciated.  

 
Make a trip out to LSMS!  We have some great things going on here! 
Sincerely—Damian Crowson and Kirk Baumann 
Go Tigers  


